
January 27, 1995

BULLETIN #684

RE: CLASSIC SYNDICATE, INC.

Attached is a letter from the California Department of Insurance advising that Classic
Syndicate, Inc.'s Regulation 2174
 filing was renewed effective December 30, 1994 and is
currently on the Listing of Filings. We regret any
 miscommunication which may have
occurred in the marketplace regarding status of the subject carrier.

Edgar S. Clark

Executive Director

ESC/imb
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